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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 19th March 2021 we will be raising money for Comic Relief by coming 

to school in ‘Something Red or Something Sporty’ (or both!), if you would like to 

give to Comic Relief, we kindly ask for a £1 donation. But this is not compulsory. 

 

Our School Council will also be organising 2 sponsored sporting activities. These 

will take place in the playground on Thursday afternoon. Your child will be given 

a sponsorship form, where staff can sponsor them throughout the week.   

 

We look forward to a wonderful day of fundraising and thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Wilkinson 

Interim Head of Key Stages 

 

  
 


